<Recipient Name>
<Recipient Title>
<XXX State Medical Board or Legislator>
<Address1>
<Address2>

<Date>

Dear <Recipient Name>,

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of <Your Organization> I would like to formally express our support for the Interstate Medical Licensure Compact.  We feel the legislation would ensure physicians are rigorously assessed for licensure and alleviate many barriers for them to attain licensure in multiple states. To these ends, the compact supports the work of <Your Organization’s Members> by <Provide Description>. 

Rather than having to obtain individual documents for multiple states, which is both expensive and time consuming, states that are members of the compact will be able to rely on verified, shared information to expedite the licensee through the licensing process. <Provide Detailed Description of How the Compact Will Impact the Work of Your Members>.  

<Your Organization> applauds and commends the Federation of State Medical Boards for its efforts in developing the Interstate Medical Licensure Compact and will activate its members to support this legislation. 

Sincerely,



<Your Name>
<Your Title>
<Your Organization>

